
I moved out of Anchorage 5 years ago for lifestyle reasons. Anchorage has become to zone 
restricted and congested for the Alaskan life I live here for. I chose to live off Birchwood loop in 
Chugiak and regain my Alaskan life style. 
I am a recreational musher - small kennel 5-10 dogs.  I have a garden large enough to support 
my organic choice of vegetables. I raise chickens for organic meat. I work at a very specialized 
agency in Anchorage that support special education services in rural and remote regions of the 
state. 
  
Please do not develop a community plan that treats the Eagle River area, including Chugiak, and 
the Anchorage bowl in the same way. I have very good friends in Anchorage that choose to live 
there because that is the lifestyle they desire. I have as many friends that live outside of the 
Anchorage bowl because they detest the Anchorage restrictions to their lifestyle. I am one of 
those. Please do not develop a plan to make one unified blob of the corner of Alaska.    
Brenda K. Jager 
 


